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Tēnā koe
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 August 2025 requesting the following information: 
 
Do you have a separate legal or litigation cost or budget where groups have promoted 

or released incorrect information for the past 2 years? 

1. CALM 
2. Concerned Ratepayers Kapiti 
3. We Love Kapiti 
4.  
5. Coastal Ratepayers United (CRU) 

 
The Council does not have a separate legal or litigation cost or budget in relation to 
the groups listed above.  
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




